Thank you all for your support at the Bump Reunion 2003 last Saturday.

| hope that those who attended enjoyed what we arranged for you. (To those who have
emailed us already - thanks very much for your kind comments).

We have now sorted out the final finances, and it would appear that the whole

operation made a small loss - of about 400 pounds - but this is without the sales of the
video, which should (if the last event is anything to go by), yield at least that amount. So we
obviously got our costings just about right........

Just a reminder that the video will be available in about 2 weeks once the post

production editing has been completed. The price is 15.99 pounds for a boxed copy on
VHS tape or 18.99 pounds for a boxed DVD copy. You should have an order form in your
event programme that you received on the day. If you do not still have your copy, then we
will shortly have an order form on the web site for you to print off.

The web site has now been changed to reflect the fact that the event has now taken place. |
have added details of the Tombola winners, and there is also now a "GuestBook" for you to
use for any relevant comments that you feel you would like to make.

During the event itself, both Bill Robinson and | were approached by a number of people
with two requests:-

The first was whether we will be able to produce a special event tie, as we did last time.
This will depend on the demand - to produce a tie with the Bump Reunion Logo weaved
into the tie just below the knot, will cost 12.50 pounds per copy, and we need not less than
100 paid for orders to justify doing this. There will be a form on the site where you can
indicate your interest in this - if we get the numbers, then we will do it...

The second related to the various video films etc, and the "Rogues Gallery"

photograph album that we produced for the big screen TV's during the event. Many of you
asked if these will be included in the commemorative video. Other than the odd short
excerpt that may appear in that, the answer is no. We will, however, consider producing a
VHS tape and a DVD version of the films etc. This would include: The Bill Webb Heron
sequence, the Canadian TV sequence, the Meteor's at Biggin Hill through to the Red
Arrows sequence, and the Video Roll of Honour. Once again, this depends on the degree of
interest expressed - the cost is likely to be 16 pounds plus P&P for the tape version, or 19
pounds plus P&P for a DVD version. There will be a web page allowing you to declare your
interest in this, so we can see whether this can be justified.

Once again - thanks to all of you who came to the Reunion and/or the Reunion Party on
Saturday - | hope you had a good time, and we look forward to receiving your feedback.

Regards
John Willis
Biggin Hill Database



